SVHS Dons Daily Bulletin

Tuesday, May 23, 2023



Announcements

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students! In our efforts to maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed. In addition, food deliveries to the campus for students are PROHIBITED. Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High School. Please make sure you have all of your school/athletic items/materials needed for the school day before leaving the house. Thank you for your support.

Attention Dons: Tomorrow is a Late Start Wednesday. 1st period bell will ring at 9:35. Don't be late!!



Students and Staff: Tomorrow is College Gear Day. Don't forget to wear your college gear every Wednesday.

Attention Sierra Vista High School Staff and Students: NAMI Club and the Mental Health Pathway students are hosting our first ever Mental Health Fair on Thursday, May 25th, from 3rd period until 3:30. All are welcome to learn about mental health coping strategies, activities and informational booths! Prizes and fun will be had by all! See you there!!

If you are interested in joining Band or Colorguard, we will be having a workshop TODAY, Tuesday, from 5pm - 7pm. Come out and see if Marching Dons is the place for you!

If you are interested in joining the Drumline and Percussion Ensemble, the workshop will be Wednesday from 5pm - 8pm. We hope to see you there!

Sports

No Games Today!

Athletics

Attention: Any girls interested in playing Volleyball, tryouts will be held Thursday, May 25th, from 3:45pm to 6:00pm in the Gym. Any questions, swing by and see Coach Sunabe.

Attention ALL Sierra Vista students who plan to play a sport for the 2023-2024 school year: Clearance time is upon us. The physical that you have on record in the Athletics Office will not be valid for summer of next school year. You must stop by the Athletics Office, Room 316, to pick up a medical clearance form. Your first step is to get a physical. That can be done with your own physician or Dr. Yepez who will be here on campus in the Stadium Team Room TODAY. Bring \$25 in cash and you can get a physical which will cover you for the whole 2023-2024 school year. Any questions, see Mrs. Garcia in the Athletics Office. Time is ticking, don't wait to take care of your clearance.

Clubs & Activities

Today during Lunch GSA is hosting a meeting in Room 506, Ms. Castillo's room.

Yearbook

Dons: If you did not make it to the Signing Party, you can pick up your yearbooks in Room 513 during Brunch this entire week. This is the last week for distribution so make sure you get here as possible.

There are still yearbooks for sale! If you would like to purchase one, you can do so in Room 513 during Brunch or in ASB. The price for the yearbook is \$125.

Faculty Section

Group A has duty this week